PATIENT REFERENCE GROUP MEETING

Tuesday 23rd April 2013
Attendees:
Dr R J Baker, Mr R Holsgrove,  K Sadler, Mr & Mrs E Keogh
Apologies: 
Mr Tanna, Miss Kirby
· Minutes of previous meeting agreed
· Posters still need to be more visible

· Due to the report required the DNA posters will not change yet
· Ideas for Future Survey
· Discussed possible ideas
· Members to bring ideas to next meeting for the questionnaire to be developed – PRG
· Recruitment of Members
· KS to create leaflets to sit on reception desk.

· KS to investigate the possibility of putting something on prescriptions

· KS – to discuss at partners meeting

· CCG Representation
· Discussed the new CCG changes that have occurred this month.

· KS explained that the CCG Patient are looking for a representative from 

each practice and to let her know if anyone was interested.

· Thank you

· Mr Holsgrove wanted to thank all the GPs and the staff for their help and service

Next Meeting:   Tuesday 9th July 2013
